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*** 

  

  Independence Day Celebration, August 15, 2020  

   

        In view of the prevailing Covid-19 situation, it has been decided to hold the 74
th

  

Independence Day celebration on 15 August 2020 without congregation. However, all the 

activities relating to this celebration will be available on the Facebook page of the Embassy 

'India in Slovenia'  https://www.facebook.com/indiainslovenia  on 15 August 2020 from 1000 

hrs onwards. Members of the Indian community and friends of India are cordially invited to 

join the celebration on the virtual platform of the Embassy i.e. Facebook - India in Slovenia.  

 

2.     Members of the Indian community/friends of India may also like to join the National 

Day celebration by sharing their individual/group performance with the Embassy.  The 

performance must be in video format, not more than 3 minutes and based on Independence 

Day theme.  The video may be sent latest by 13 August 2020 at inf.ljubljana@mea.gov.in. 

The Embassy would post some of the performances in the social media platforms of the 

Embassy.  

*** 
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